Notification For

Commemorative Postage Stamps on 100 Years of Indian Cinema

“In continuation of nofification dated 06.05.2013 placed on website it is further notified
that the Commemorative Postage Stamp on 100 Years of Indian Cinema will be available

for sale at the Philatelic Bureaux in third week of August, 2013."



